
From:
To: Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.netMarcia.Adams@SCDMV.net 

Date: 4/1/2008 4:59:30 PM
Subject:

Marcia, will you send me the email that AMMVA sent you in order to get the docs that NGA was asking for? Also as a 
further high note, AMMVA didn't make any effort to consolidate the state by state gap analyses or find parallels they just 
sent over 13 separate docs from each of the states. Can you believe that?? It's really too much.

Blair

>>> <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net> 4/1/2008 3:35:01 PM >>>
Sorry, the documents were not attached to the original e-mail.

Marcia

From: Earley, Jr., Jimmy E.
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2008 4:49 PM
To: 'PWalker@aamva.org'
Cc: Adams, Marcia S
Subject: FW: Real ID Gap Analysis

Pam,

Marcia Adams asked that I quickly pull together a REAL ID gap analysis for 
the NGA.

Attached please find two documents. One is an analysis for material 
compliance and the other is related to full compliance. Estimated costs to 
implement the REAL ID benchmarks are included in the analysis. I did not 
include the dollar amount for recurring costs, but did note where these 
costs will be incurred.

Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional 
information. You can reach me on my mobile at 803.606.5460.

Thanks,

Jimmy Earley

South Carolina Department of Motor Vehicles
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